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Our Ref: Admin/MainOffice/Letters
Date: 15th June 2021


Cancellation of Year 11 Prom
Thursday 8th July 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

Following the Government’s decision this week to delay the reopening of some public events, it is with regret that we have taken the decision to cancel the Year 11 Prom on Thursday 8th July.

In what’s been a very disruptive year for the students, I realise that this will be a great disappointment to them.  There was a tremendous take up for the Prom, a hundred and eight, and I know that the students were planning for the event with real enthusiasm.

We are currently organising the refund of monies already paid, and will contact you in due course to inform you of the process.

Finally, I would like to thank the Year 11 student leaders for their help in organising the Prom and your support of the event, which would have been a great send off for a wonderful year group.

Yours sincerely
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Mr S Hartley
Year 11 Achievement Manager
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